
January 28, 2014 
 

Comments from the United Kingdom—Approval by mail: Endorsement of Revised 
SPCR for Cambodia (PPCR) ADB 

 
 
Dear Patricia,  
  
Thank you for the opportunity to review the revised SPCR for Cambodia.  We very 
much appreciate the efforts of all involved in putting this revision together.  We would, 
however, like to review the response from ADB to the questions raised by Germany and 
Spain before endorsing the revised SPCR.   
  
Thank you,  
  
Katie Berg 
Office of Environment and Energy 
US Treasury Department  
(202) 622-7224 


